
January 19, 2023
Press Release

Paula Hans, Public Information Officer
303-387-0031 | pmhans@dcsdk12.org

Northeast Elementary CLOSED on Friday, January 20

Shortly after dismissal today, Northeast Elementary School in Parker lost power at the
building. CORE Electric informed staff that repairs will not be completed in time for school
tomorrow. In order to ensure the comfort and safety of students and staff, Northeast
Elementary will be CLOSED tomorrow, Friday, January 20.

All activities at Northeast Elementary School, including any scheduled before and after school
activities, are also canceled.

The BASE program at Mountain View Elementary, which is used by many Northeast
Elementary families, will be open tomorrow for before and after school care only. BASE will
not be open for full day care tomorrow.

Further updates, including the status of school for Monday, will be provided to Northeast
Elementary families and staff as soon as repairs are finished and power has been restored to
our building.
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